
PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT  
 

United States Bankruptcy Court for the Western District of Pennsylvania 
 

 
 
 
 

COURT CLOSED ON  
Wednesday, December 26, 2012 at 

12:30 p.m. 
 
 
The Pittsburgh Office of the U.S. Bankruptcy Court for 
the Western District of Pennsylvania (the “Court”) is 
closing today, Wednesday, December 26, 2012 at 12:30 
p.m. due to inclement weather.  
 
 


